COPY
11.0YD'S RECISTER OF SHIPFING

71, Fenchurch Street, London, EL3

Telegrams: Committee, London, Telex Telephone: ROYal 9166
Telex No.: 24305

20th December, 1960.

Dear Sirs,

4 f 3 Mme8. "SAMBIRO"

I acknowledge your memorandum of the
9th December and note that the Cwners are not
interested in putting the ship under survey and
that she will probably be sold for scrap.

In these circumstances the Committee
(b are agreeable to the class remaining undisturbed
in the meantime, provided that the outstanding
gurveys are held before the ship again proceeds
to sea.

I shall be glad if you will inform the
Owners accordingly.

Yours faithfully,

Deputy Clerk to the
Classification Committee.

e

The Surveyors,
LISBON.
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